
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 12th March 2021 
Centre Academy London 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 
 
It has been such a lovely week and so great to 
be able to welcome all students back into the 
building. We are so proud of how well they 
have been managing, as we know that the 
transition has not been easy. Our current 
timetable will continue for the last two weeks 
of the term and if there is anything else that 
we can do to help individual students manage 
their anxieties and energy levels during this 
time, please do let us know. 
 
Running this week – and continuing into next 
week – has been Student COVID testing. The final test for the majority of students will take 
place next Tuesday. Following this, we will be contacting parents to find out whether they 
would like to receive at-home testing kits for their child. These will allow students to continue 
testing twice a week from home. If you, or your child, have not consented to testing but 
would like to discuss the option of testing at home, please call me to discuss this. 
 
As last week was an inset week, we did not send out any Student of the Week certificates, so 
those that are awarded this week encompass all of the work that was done over the past 
fortnight.  
 
Finally, some parents have spoken to me recently to let me know that they have been 
vaccinated, while others have called to ask if there is any way to move up their vaccination 
date. While different Local Authorities and GP Surgeries seem to manage their vaccination 
lists differently, please do ensure that your GP is aware of your carer status as we know this 
can help.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend!  
Miss Maddison 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
Friday 26th March 2021: 
End of Term 
 
Monday 19th April 2021: 
Inset Day 
 
Tuesday 20th April 2021: 
Start of the Summer Term for students 

Upcoming Dates 

The winner of the house point competition over the past two weeks is: 

Effra 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 
week. 

 



 
 

Tuileries Recommends 
Even though the school building is now open, restrictions are still in place. Our Tuileries 
Recommends feature is therefore here to help provide ideas for entertainment during the 
lockdown.  Our feature writer this week, FM, is not actually in the Tuileries Class; however, 
he was on-site this term and in a class with some of the Tuileries students so we asked if he 
would make a special guest appearance.  
 
 
 

During this lockdown I played a number of online games.  

 

I had been waiting for the relase of Little Nightmares 2 and then 
played it with my friends online. This was because we couldn’t 
meet in person. We talked about this game online before if came 
out and on teams when possible.  

I talked about this game with the other 
students that were in the classroom 
with me. We also talked about the age 
rating of online games and how some 
many not be suitable for all.  

 

I’ve been playing the game on my Nintendo Switch. I also love 
playing “The Legend of Zelda”. This game is one that is very 
popular with many people.   

 

By FM 

 

 

                           

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to those students this week who 
made the most significant contributions to subjects. They also receive five House Points. 
Well done to them for their fantastic work. I have emailed them certificates and copied in 
their parents so that they can share in the success.  
    


